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11th September 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We would like to make you aware that some inappropriate and harmful videos have recently 
been circulating on social media in relation to Charlie Kirk.  These videos spread false 
information about real people and contain disturbing content.  It is not appropriate for students 
to share, view, or discuss such videos in school. We are encouraging students to: 
 
• Always check the source before believing or sharing online content. 
• Remember that spreading misinformation can cause real harm. 
• Speak to a trusted adult and use the ‘report’ feature if they come across disturbing content. 

 
If your child has accessed harmful content and feels negatively affected, please be reassured 
that support is available. They can: 
 
• Access Kooth at www.kooth.com, a free, safe and anonymous support service for young 

people. 
• Speak to a member of the pastoral team. 
• Speak to a member of the safeguarding team. 
• Speak to the senior mental health lead. 

 
Thank you for your continued support in helping us keep our school community safe and informed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
The Safeguarding Team 
 

https://www.kooth.com/

